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Meeting
Announcement
Our next meeting will be on

Wednesday, August 11", 2012.

Everyone is welcome to attend.

Our section Manager, Frank,

Piper, KISGW will be
the guest speaker.

At 6 PM on meeting night,
please join us
for dinner at the

Alliance Family Restaurant,

428 E. State St.

http://www.w8lky.org

area

August 2012

since 1986

KISGW to speak At
August Meeting

Frank Piper, KI8GW
will be speaking at our Au-
gust 8™ meeting.

Frank is our ARRL Ohio
Section Manager; a post he
has held since July of 2009,
when he was appointed to fill
the remainder of the term of
Joe Phillips, KBQOE.

Frank then went on to
be elected twice as our Sec-
tion Manager, once in 2010,

and again just recently.

Frank works as a Sys-
tems Programmer and Ad-
ministrator for the Engineer-
ing Department of Diamond
Power International.

I hope to have a good
turnout to welcome Frank to
our meeting. Meeting time,
and location is below, and to
the left.

KS8LTG Tower, Antennas
Acquired By Alliance ARC

I sent out some e-
mails to most of you in July,
telling about the K8LTG es-
tate auction coming up on
the 25,

Just as I was trying to
figure out how much cash I
could spare for the auction, I
got a phone call from an
anonymous individual who
kicked in $500 towards any-
thing the club needed from
the auction.

Well, I have some
great news, and some simply
good news.

First, We got 70" of
Rohn 25 tower, and the
hazer unit that attaches to it.
It's in good shape, and al-

most complete.

We missed out on the
HD-73 rotor that went with
it , but we do have 60’-70' of
rotor cable.

The bad news is that
while we got the clamps for
the 20 Meter beam, that’s all
we got for that antenna. I
have my opinions on what
happened to the rest of the
beam, but I won't share
them in the newsletter. Suf-
fice to say, I am unhappy,
and we’ll leave it there.

Now for the “merely
good” news. What we
“thought” was the 20 Meter
beam was leaning up against

(Continued on page 4)
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Rambling
By John, KDSMQ

Welcome to the Au-
gust issue of the Zero Beat.
Field Day

Well, as you can see
from the results on page 8,
we didn’t do so well.

I've already written a
list of things that we have to
work on for next years effort.
If you have any suggestions
on things that can be im-
proved for next years effort,
please let me know.

Also, the lack of Jim’'s
beam, and tower really hurt
our Field Day effort. Without
the dedicated 20 meter sta-
tion, we were constantly en-
croaching on someone else’s
bands.

The rescue of the
beam, and tower sections
from Jims estate, should put
everything back on track.
Ohio QSO Party

Our Ohio QSO Party
event should be lots of fun. I
have plans to set up both
club rigs. We'll have com-
puter logging at each.

I hope that everyone
takes a turn at the mic, or
key. We'll be there to help if
anyone has mic fright.

In 2011, we placed
10" out of 16 stations in our
class. Can we better that this
year?
Special Event Operation
Our AARC Special Event
operation at Silver Park is an
annual event. In fact, it's
likely one of the best operat-

(Continued on page 5)

Meetings

The Alliance Amateur Radio
Club meets on the Second
Wednesday of each month.
Check the meeting announce-
ment on page 1, for the location.
Talk-in is on 145.37 ®.
Meetings begin at 7:30 PM.
Visitors are always welcome.

Nets

Thursday is our “net night,” with
the following nets held:

Ten meters
CW @ 8PM on 28.100 MHz
SSB @ 8:30PM on 28.400 MHz

2 meters
9 PM on 145.37 MHz

The Homeland security Net
meets on the last Tuesday of the
month, at 8:00 PM,
on 147.51 simplex

Internet

Web: www.w8lky.org

E-mail: W8lky@ws8lky.org

We are also on Facebook!

Newsletter Information
The Zero Beat is a
publication of the

Alliance Amateur Radio Club
P.O. Box 3344
Alliance, OH 44601

Unless otherwise noted, per-
mission is granted to reprint
portions of the Zero Beat, as
long as credit is given to the
author & source.

You can submit material to
the Zero Beat via e-mail to

kd8mgl@gmail.com
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July 11, 2012

The regular meeting of
the Alliance Amateur Radio
Club was held on July 11,
2012 at 7:30 PM in the first
floor conference room of the
Alliance Community Hospital
with club President John
Myers (KD8MQ) presiding.
The pledge of allegiance was
recited followed by introduc-
tions. There were 18 mem-
bers present along with
Miriam Sanor and guests
Gary Russell (KD8QFH) and
Chris & Ashley Jester.

President John an-
nounced a birthday for the
month: Max (Butch) Lebold
(WABSHP).

Secretary Don
(AB8KV) gave the Secre-
tary’s report, noting that the
June meeting minutes were
in the newsletter. He added
that he would be placing the
special event station infor-
mation in QRZ at the end of
the month.

With nothing further
to relate, the Secretary’s re-
port was approved on a mo-
tion from Tom (KD8JRK) and
seconded by Smitty
(KC8TJIQ).

Treasurer Mary Ann
(KB8IVS) then gave the
Treasurer’s report. The re-
port was approved on a mo-
tion by Smitty and seconded
by Rick (KC8SUI).
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July Minutes

Committee reports:

e Regarding ARES and
nets, Don (K8OMO) re-
ported that the Homeland
Security net continues to
get new check-ins. He
noted that regarding the
two-meter repeater, the do-
nated coax had been re-
ceived and the truck was
ready to go, so that the
coax could be installed
when some help was avail-
able. He added that the two
-meter repeater was work-
ing well with some work still
needed on the 440 repeater
although it is also on and
available.
Announcements:

e John announced that
the next club foxhunt would
be held on Tuesday, July 24
instead of the usual
Wednesday, since the auc-
tion of Jim Ferguson’s
equipment and items was
scheduled for that day
(7/25).

e« Don (K8OMO) an-
nounced that he would have
four tables set up at the
Portage Hamfair on July 29,
with estate and other items.

Old business:

e President John stated
that the Field Day results
were not compiled yet, but
gave some preliminary data
to the club: The club made
about 450 contacts, includ-
ing 54 SSB, 11 FM and 380
CW. He added that awards
for the top operators would
be given at the next meet-

B e a t

ing. He thanked everyone
who had contributed equip-
ment, food or time for Field
Day.

e John reminded the club
about the special event sta-
tion on August 18 at the Jay-
cee pavilion in Silver Park
and also about the Ohio QSO
party on August 25.

He added that the club
would be participating in the
QSO party from the Sebring
campground, and after some
discussion, it was decided
that for food, pizza would be
ordered from Zepp'’s.

e John noted that the HT
raffle was won by one of the
PCARS trustees with over
$400 raised.

e Regarding the repeater
committee previously dis-
cussed, John asked Frank
(WABWHP) to comment.
Frank responded that the
trustees had not yet been
able to get together on the
issue due partly to the ab-
sence of one trustee. He
added that he still wanted to
talk with other clubs about
how they handled this type
situation.

e John reminded the club
that an email had been sent
out regarding estate items
from a Canton ham. He
handed out copies of a list of
the items.

New business:

e John related that on the
Ohio QSO reflector, there is a
request for a sponsor for the

(Continued on page 4)
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June Minutes—
cont.

(Continued from page 3)

out-of-state single operator
plaque. The cost was to be
$60. After some discussion,
it was decided not to provide
club sponsorship.

e Tom then reported that
the Tour-de-Cure had gone
very well, with about 500
participants, although he
himself required a trip to the
ER for an insect lodged in his
eye.

e Frank then brought up
the question of acquiring club
T-shirts. After discussion,
there appeared to be some
interest, so John requested
that a sample be brought in
with pricing for various op-
tions.

e Rick told the club about
the Tail-Gater sale at the
Robert Penn Armory in Stow
on August 12 from 8 AM until
noon.

e John reminded the club
about the Columbus hamfest
on August 11.

e Jerry (KG8RN) noted
that he had received a reser-
vation form for a space at
the Mile Branch Grange Fair,
which he did not return since
the club had decided not to
participate this year.

With no further busi-
ness to address, the meeting
was adjourned at 8:35 PM on
a motion by Frank.

Minutes respectfully

submitted by Don (AB8KV),
Secretary.

Page 4
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K8BLTG Tower & Antennas—cont.

(Continued from page 1)
the barn, in a pile of aluminum. When the time came to buy
them, the auctioneers chose to sell all the aluminum as one
lot. Basically, we bought everything that was along the front &
side of the barn, to the left of the door.
We tossed everything in my garage temporarily, and I
took time to go through it last weekend. Here’s what we have:
Rohn 25 tower
1-10’ top section
1-10’ base section w/ tilt over base plate
5-10’ sections
Hazer unit
no rotor, or top bearing(?)
60-70 feet of rotor cable

40’ Push-up mast using 1.25” tubing

10 Meter 3 Element Beam complete

6 Meter 6 Element beam (No boom)

Mosley TA-33 Tri-band beam - complete

440 MHz 8 element beam

Approx. 80’ of 2" hardline with N connectors
Miscellaneous Scrap

Sometime this fall, we’ll schedule a work party to erect
the tower, hazer, and beams. That way we can find out what
work needs to be done before Field Day, instead of the day of.

We have a tri-bander, and a 10 meter beam that ap-
pear complete. The 6 meter beam will need a boom, but
should be serviceable. We should be able to get two towers
out of this. So, it looks like Field Day 2013 is on track!

I'd like to thank our anonymous donor, as well as my
loading/unloading crew. Without all of you, this couldn’t have
happened.

Thank-You

I would like to take a
little time to thank everyone
for their prayers and help
during our time of need.

It is hard to put into
words how much everyone’s
help means to us. We are
very grateful and apprecia-
tive of everyone’s help.

It sure is nice and

comforting to know you have
friends that are so thought-
ful.

Thanks again to our
club and everyone who
helped.

Sincerely,
Tony, Brenda, and Tyler

August 2012
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Rambling -
cont.

(Continued from page 2)

ing events you’ve never par-
ticipated in. You owe it to
yourself to stop at the park,
and check this event out.
Classes

We are up against the
wall on this one. We need a
classroom; someplace that is
available on a weekly basis
for ten weeks, at a reason-
able price.

Do you know of such a
place in the Alliance area? If
so, I'd be interested in hear-
ing from you.

Club programs
This month, we are fortu-

nate to be joined by Frank
Piper, KI8GW who is our
ARRL Section manager. This
promises to be a good pro-
gram.

I am still looking for a
program for the September
meeting. Does anyone have
any suggestions?

I have something big
planned for the December
meeting. I can't say what,
because it can’t be confirmed
until October. But, if we can
pull it off, it’ll be one meeting
you don’t want to miss!

That’s all I have for this
month. I hope to see you at
the next club meeting. 73, de
John, KD8MQ.

August 2012

Wayback Ma-
chine - cont.

(Continued from page 14)

e My hard drive had
crashed. Though I managed
to save most of my files, the
Zero Beat files were not
among them. As a result, the
August, 2002 issue of the
Zero beat looked a bit differ-
ent.

e Operators were needed
for the 2002 Mile Branch
Grange Fair.

e We had results from the
K8DX field day. They made
5,058 QSOs from the K8DX
super station.

e In contrast, the W8LKY
2002 Field Day effort racked
up a whopping 568 contacts.

August, 2007 (editor,
KD8MQ)
e« The Canton/Massillon

VE teams were offering free
CW exams for those wishing
to document their CW copy-
ing ability. This was a pilot
program for the ARRL Ohio
section.

o It appeared that the
status of the 2007 AARC
Special Event station was in
question.

e There was a story on
the murder of Topsy the ele-
phant, by Thomas Edison.

e It was reported that
Kenwood was to merge with
JVC.

e We had a list of equip-
ment for sale from the estate
of Dave, W8UKQ.

B e a t

Congratulations

Next time you hear
him on the air, be sure to
congratulate Ben, KD8KMQ.

He had some time to
kill at the Randolph Hamfair,
so he decided to take his
General exam.

And, of course, he
passed it. So if you hear a
strange callsign on the air,
it’ll just be Ben signing /AG

Volunteers
Needed For Ro-
tary Castle Run

It's time again to be
thinking about the Alliance
Rotary Club’s Castle Run. We
have again been asked to as-
sist with communications.

The event consists of
four classes; a 2 mile, & 10 K
Run & Walk. The 10 K begins
at 9:15 AM on September
3rd. That is Labor Day, in
case you are reaching for
your calendar.

Yes, I know it's a holi-
day, but we usually are on
duty for 1-2 hours, tops, so
you'll have plenty of time to
get to your cookout. Also, it
feels so good to be able to
give something back to your
community.

If you are available to
work this event, please re-
spond to

kd8mgl@gmail.com.

Please be sure to in-
clude your shirt size.

PAGE 5
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Alliance ARC 25th
Anniversary Spe-
cial Event Sta-
tion Is On The
18th

How many chances do
you get to celebrate the 25th
anniversary of an organiza-
tion? Well here’s your chance
to get on the air, and pro-
mote your town, and your
club!

The AARC Special
event station will be on the
air from the Jaycees pavilion
in Silver Park on the 18" of
August. We'll be operating
from 10 AM - 5 PM. Frequen-

cies are 7.045, 7.240+/-,
14.045, 14.240+/-, and
21.300.

This year, stations

contacting W8LKY can get a
special 25th anniversary cer-

tificate, & QSL simply by
sending a SASE to: Alliance
Amateur Radio Club, P.O.
Box 3344, Alliance, Ohio
44601.

Samples of the QSL,
and certificate are to the
right.

Page 6
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1987

25t AnlvVerso Y

ot the
Alllance Avaatewr Radlo Club

WISLKY

Confirming QSO with:
Station Date UTC
MHz RST Mode QSL
Pse /Tnx

Alliance Amateur Radio Club
PO Box 3344, Alliance, Ohio 44601

Stark County - Grid EN91

Ohio’s state flower, the Scardet Camation was
propagated by Alliance resident, politician and
amateur horticulturist Dr. Levi Lambom in 1866,
which he named the “Lamborn Red”.

In 1876, while running against William McKinley
for the 18th Congressional District Dr. Lamborn
presented the future president with a scarlet
carnation before each debate. From this point on
the Lamborn Red became a favorite of former
President William McKinley who spoke of it as a
good-luck charm. When he became p resident, he
took to wearing one at all times.

President McKinley was killed by an assassin’s
bullet on September 14, 1901 shottly after
removing the flower from his lapel to give itto a
young admirer at the Buffalo Exposition.

The scarlet carnation became the state flower on
February 3, 1904 after the Ohio General
Assembly passed a joint resolution naming it the
state flower of Ohio. On April 1, 1959, the Chio
Legislature recognized Alliance as the “Carnation

City.”

Glamorgan Castle was built between 1901 and
1905 as the family home of the late Col. William
Henry Morgan. Col. Morgan was the president
and principal owner of the Morgan Engineering
Company, which was founded by his father,
Thomas Rees Morgan, who had immigrated from
Glamorganshire, Wales in 1865. Col. Morgan
lived here with his family until his death in 1928.
Currently the castle is home to the Alliance City
School District’s Administrative offices.

Remarks,

Here’s the club QSL which will be given out to all stations
QSL’ing WSBLKY this year

Design by Jeff Hendershot, KDS8QCF

|

Rick, KC8SUI Hard at
work during Field Day
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